
Planning and Development.Attention Principal Planner.Alex Keller. Thankyou for your letter 
regarding the development next to my property 22 Darley Street East Mona Vale.Two 
concerns.The first one is where the electricity box will be relocated.If it is just moved up the 
fence line ,it would be right outside my bedroom and it wouldn`t be acceptable.The second 
concern is the blocking of the driveways.We have to back out of the driveways onto Darley 
street which is a very busy road,and when development is taking place can become a 
nightmare.Is it possible to have signs erected to stop parking across the entrances? Thanks for 
the opportunity to express my concerns.Yours faithfully Betty Alexander.
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